
AT&T  Overcharged  Washington,
DC,  for  5  Years,  Must  Pay
$1.5M
“AT&T overcharged the District of Columbia government for more
than five years and has ‘agreed to pay $1.5 million for its
failure  to  comply  with  its  long-term  contract  with  the
District  for  cell  phone  and  Internet  services,’  …  The
settlement  doesn’t  recoup  the  full  amount  of  overcharges
alleged  by  Washington,  DC,  which  says  AT&T  ‘overcharg[ed]
District  taxpayers  by  millions  of  dollars,'”  reports  Jon
Brodkin in ARS Technica.

“AT&T did not admit to any wrongdoing in the settlement.”

Read the article.
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